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I ask you to support this legislation.  Firearm confiscation or buy-back programs are 
wrong.  Banning/taking firearms from legal, law-abiding citizens is a violation of both
the Maine and US Constitutions as they deny those citizens the ability to defend 
themselves.  This state is one of the safest in the nation,  partly because of the fact that
much of the population is armed, legally and responsibly.  Law-abiding firearm 
owners are not the problem and do not cause violent crimes.  Please support this 
legislation.


